DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

PUERTO RICO MEDICAID PROGRAM

2023-PRMP-MES-EOMC-004_Amendment_1

This notification has the purpose of informing all participating vendors of various changes in the
2023-PRMP-EOMC-004 Request for Proposal (RFP).

ID Stated in the RFP Amendments
i, Attachment D, Section 3.2 asks vendors to provide Provide a minimum of one (1)
two (2) references for each proposed key staff. The reference for each proposed
size of the RFP and the length of time for a vendor key staff.

response may inhibit proposing vendors from being
able to secure two references for each key staff
member. Would PRMP be open to receiving one
reference for each member of the key staff team?
Although asking for references for key staff is typical
of SMAs procurement, given the timeframe for
response, this will likely be a challenge.

Thank you for your continued interest and participation in our RFP process.
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Lc
Pr

ge L. Sanchez
ment Oversight Lead

PO Box 70184, San Juan, PR 00936-8184

R, 787-765-2929 Ext. 6700 @ www.salud.gov.pr/medicaid



